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MCG 28th Edition scheduled to go live on Tuesday, April 16, 2024

Molina Healthcare of New York wants to inform our providers that the MCG 28th edition will be 
effective starting April 16, 2024. This change does not affect providers’ day-to-day operations. 
We are simply updating the edition that is currently used for utilization management.

If you have any questions, please contact your dedicated provider network manager or email the 
provider network management team at MHNYProviderServices@MolinaHealthcare.com.

Thank you.


